
Dear Health Home Providers,  

 

After receiving feedback from providers, we will not initiate the change below until 2/2/2018.  

 

Starting 2/2/2018, clients currently enrolled as a High Intensity Health Home member will be 

subject to review. This review is analyzed by reported time of service based on the shadow-billed 

services reported along with the corresponding G codes for payment. Clients currently enrolled 

as Moderate Intensity are not part of this process.  

 

Health Home Change  

 

The above link is the guidelines for these changes. We recognize that sometimes we use terms 

which are familiar to us, but might not be the same words you use – so let us know how we can 

assist. If you have questions about these changes, please feel free to contact David Melton or 

myself.  

 

If you have specific scenarios for us to review, we would ask that you identify a client who 

meets that scenario and send us the recipient ID. This will help us run that client’s information 

through the process to see if and how they might be impacted.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Mark A. Reynolds, Ed.D.  

Senior Director of Decision Support Services  

Oklahoma Department of Mental Health and Substance Abuse Service 

 

http://www.odmhsas.org/picis/Documents/Health_homes/HHChange20180202.pdf

